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THIS HALF TERM WE HAVE BEEN THINKING ABOUT PEACE AND PATIENCE.  
Be still before the Lord and wait patiently for Him.   

Psalm 37:7a 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear parents and carers, 

It has been a different 
start to the new year but 
in all we give thanks that 
we are blessed to witness 
the start of 2021.  Do have 

a look at some of the 
work happening at home 

and in school.  There is 
also a poem about 
Victorians for year 5 

pupils. 
 

Mrs Ajayi 
 

     

 
       
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
It has been great to see that 
children in Turner Class have been 
enjoying the activities set on 
Satchel. Here is a lovely drawing of 
our story this week, The 3 Billy Goats 
Gruff. We have been learning about 
the number 3 and different sizes in 
maths and in this picture, you can 
see 3 different sized goats. 
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In Orchard Class, lots of children are 
beginning to complete and submit 
work on Satchel.  
  
Here is a good example of one of 
the children completing their 
phonics task by writing down some 
of the items they found beginning 
with ‘s’. 
  
This is a great way to use your 
phonic sounds and practice your 
cursive writing! 

 
 

 
 
 
This week the Nursery and 
Reception bubble in school, went on 
a Pokemon phonics hunt in the 
classroom to find objects beginning 
with the s, a, t and p sounds. Once 
we had found the objects, we had 
to match them to the correct 
Pokemon sheet. 
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Inspired by Giuseppe Arcimboldo, pupils in Stephens and Siderman Classes, 
have been making faces using fruit, vegetables and other objects they have 
had available. 
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Here is some great work produced by pupils in Chessun Class this week via 
satchel. 
  
A lovely “feelings” poster for our PHSCE lesson. The children were asked to 
think about all the different ways we express our feelings. Then, make a poster 
on them.  

 
 

Some hard work in Maths, going above and beyond our work in adding 1-digit 
numbers to 2-digit numbers.  
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The Year 3 and 4 bubble this week, have been learning about timelines.  
 
 



ST MARY MAGDALENE SCHOOL 
PENINSULA CAMPUS 

Weekly news – Friday 15th January  

                              



ST MARY MAGDALENE SCHOOL 
PENINSULA CAMPUS 

Weekly news – Friday 15th January  

  

 
Above are some of the posters on 'Wellbeing during Lockdown' created by 
Gregory Class pupils in school and at home. 
 


